
 

 

    September 2023 Newsletter 

Two Year Old Class 

 

 

Welcome to the Little Angel’s Two year old class! We are very excited about the upcoming school year 

and cannot wait to get to know you and your child(ren).  We have been busy preparing the classroom and 

planning fun activities.  

 

During the month of September we will spend time getting to know each other and our new room.  We 

will get the children used to our classroom routine with a lot of fun activities, toys and music. We want 

each child to be comfortable and happy coming to school every day. We will finish the month with the 

theme “Family and Friends”.   

 

Each month you will be able to go onto our website to read our classroom newsletter.  September is the 

only month that you will receive this printed newsletter. Please check our website at the beginning of 

each month to see the newsletters for the rest of the school year.  You can go to: 

www.littleanglespreschool.org and select “enrolled families”, “class pages” then pick the two’s class.   

 

 

Communicating with us!  We have an email address for our classroom, which is  

twos@littleangelspreschool.org.   If it is something that does not need immediate attention please feel free 

to use our classroom email.  If you have something that you need us to know right away, you can send a 

text to our class iPod: twos@littleangelspreschool.org.  And of course you can always call the school 

office at (847) 381-5490.  

 

 

Please keep a lookout for an email with an invite to our class Bloomz account.  This is where we will post 

daily information and reminders.  We will also post pictures of the children engaged in play, creating art, 

using table toys and the fun parts of our day. 

 

Please make sure that your child has two weather appropriate changes of clothes, including extra 

socks.  We also request you bring a ziplock bag of diapers/pull ups and a set of wipes.  Also please 

be sure that all items are labeled with your child’s name.   

 

If you are interested in being a room parent, let us know! We are looking for two parents for each class, 

M/W and T/TH, to help coordinate parties throughout the year. 

 

We are looking forward to having a great year with you and your child! 

 

 

Your Two Year Old Teaching Team, 

Megan Zarling and Natalie Nuzzo 

http://www.littleanglespreschool.org/
mailto:twos@littleangelspreschool.org
mailto:twos@littleangelspreschool.org

